
August 2019

Dear Third Grader,

Welcome to 3rd grade!  I hope you are enjoying a spectacular summer!  I 
know this is going to be an amazing year and I can’t  wait to see you in September.  I 
know we are going to have an awesome, fun-filled year of learning. Third grade is such a 
special year at Sunnymead! Together we will be learning all about multiplication and 
division, typing on the computer, writing cursive, developing into even more creative 
writers and participating in the live wax museum!

Let me tell you a little about myself.  I am married to Mr. Stockman.  We 
have two sons, Hans and Wyeth.  Hans is married to Mariel. Hans works for Gold Fish Swim 
Academy, and Mariel is a rock climbing instructor. Wyeth at the Turning Point, which is a 
breakfast and lunch chain. I have two dogs that I love very dearly.  Their names are Penny 
and Pickles and I have lots of stories to share about them!

For now, enjoy the rest of your vacation and I will see you really soon!

Your Teacher,
Mrs. Stockman

I have included a copy of the items that will be needed this year.
Please bring these supplies with you on the first day of school:

• 5 colored marbled composition notebooks and matching 2 pocket folders – Please try 
to get these colors as I color code by subject to help teach organization and 
management of materials

• Red
• Blue
• Green
• Black
• Yellow

• 2 more Black marbled composition notebooks 
• a box of sharpened pencils
• 4 odorless black dry erase markers 
• 1 white board eraser or clean, old sock 
• glue sticks
• box of twistable crayons and/or colored pencils  (24 in a pack please)
• hand held pencil sharpener (one that holds shavings) 
• earbuds

If you would like to donate a box of tissues to the classroom it would be very much 
appreciated!

Please enjoy the rest of your summer! I cannot wait to hear all about the 
awesome books you’ve been reading, places you’ve been going and wonderful 
memories you’ve been making!

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me: 

kstockman@htps.us MAGIC will happen in 3rd grade!


